
Dixieland Neighborhood Association (DNA) Meeting on November 15th, 2016 
Location: 730 S. Florida ave.  17 Members were present. 
Meeting started at 6:30 PM. 
 
David Whitcomb started the meeting with an update on our neighborhood news and events. The 
Lakeland MLK parade will be on January the 14th from 11AM to 1PM. The Cob and Pen 
restaurant is turning 120 W Belmar St into a parking lot. Also there won’t be a DNA meeting in 
December. Our next meeting will be in January 2017 when Mary Smith takes the Presidency of 
the DNA.  
 
Connie Haynes announced that Top Buttons will be moving out of our neighborhood and into 
downtown.  
 
Nurse Practitioner (ARNP) Caroline Nelson, from the Regional Health Dixieland Campus 
located at 811 S Lakeside Avenue, came to remind members that the urgent care is still open 
from 8 to 11:30 AM Monday through Friday.  
 
Officer Guptill from LPD reported that crime was considerably down in our area, but he was 
unable to provide specifics. 
 
David informed us that Fat Maggie’s was sold and will be renamed Crane’s Crossing. He 
encouraged members to donate to charities that help returning soldiers.  
 
The meeting ended at 7:15 PM.  
 
 
 
 


